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20th February 2023, 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Parents Evening – Week commencing 26th February 2024 

Parents evening will take place on Tuesday 27th or Wednesday 28th unless your child is in one of the 

below classes that are offering alternative days. 

2RV – Parents evening will take place on Monday 26th or Tuesday 27th February. 

5PS – Parents evening will take place on Monday 26th or Wednesday 28th February. 

All appointments can be made with your child’s class teacher.  

Durning parents evening your child’s report will be shared, we therefore encourage parents to 

attend and ask any questions you may have. It is also your opportunity to see your child’s progress 

and to discuss any additional support your child may need. 

To reduce disruption, we ask where possible for children and siblings to stay at home. However, we 

understand this is not always possible.  

With Ramadan approaching we wanted to remind parents that children in Year 6 can fast in school 

with written consent from a parent/guardian.  

Parents/Guardians of any other children wanting to fast will need to meet with a member of staff to 

discuss and to give written consent. Mrs Keating will be available during Parents Evening in our 

family meeting room to discuss fasting and schools expectations.  

Please see the below MAT Ramadan Fasting Policy. It is designed to help initiate discussions with 

Muslim students and families on how best they can fulfil their Islamic obligations during Ramadan 

whilst also continuing to succeed academically. 

Academy Ramadan Fasting Policy (perryhallmat.co.uk) 

As always, we look forward to welcoming you into school and if you have any questions, please 

contact the school office. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs R Chander 

Head of School 
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